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THANK YOU​​ PCMS families for your generous support during the Fall Book Fair. We had a 
successful and fun week, and I appreciate your purchases. Your generous support helps the library 
purchase additional books and resources for students and staff. It was fun seeing the students 
excited about reading, and I enjoyed meeting families during conference night. I want to especially 
thank the PTO for your awesome support, the wonderful parent volunteers who volunteered 
throughout the week, and our amazing Book Fair chairs, Helen Humphrey and Jennifer Peters. 
Thank you again! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 


